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T O W N  O F  B E C K E T  

B O A R D  O F  S E L E C T M E N ’ S  M E E T I N G  

Date: Wednesday, April 4, 2018  

Time: 7:00 PM 

Location: Becket Town Hall 

557 Main Street, Becket 

Agenda 

 
 

1. Call to order 

 

2. Pledge of Allegiance 

 

3. Broadband Update 

 

4. Discussion with Board of Health Chairperson and update re: Route 20 Springs  

 

5. BOS to discuss and approve use of the remaining Dept. of Energy Resources grant funds at the 

Highway Garage 

 

6. BOS possible vote on the Appointment of Dean Williams to serve as the Representative to the 

Southern Berkshire Solid Waste Management District  

 

7. BOS to Vote on signing a letter of intent to participate in FY18 Berkshire County Regional 

Household Hazardous Waste Collection Program 

 

8. Discussion of potential Annual Town Meeting Warrant Articles 

 

9. FY 2019 Budget 

 

10. Seasonal Liquor License Renewals for the following: 

 Berkshire Berries –All Alcoholic Beverages Package Store 

 Becket Country Store –All Alcoholic Beverages Package Store 

 

11. Board of Selectmen’s Comments and Announcements 

 

12. Town Administrator’s Report 

 

13. Public Input 

 

14. Any other business to come before the Board 

 

15. BOS to review and sign payable warrants 

 

16. Review Correspondence: 
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 03-12-2018, Lieutenant Governor Polito  - letter to praise Becket for completing the best 

practice chosen as part of its Community Compact which the town signed with the state 

on 12-22-2015.  Becket and 16 other communities joined the Southern Berkshire Shared 

Services Project to complete the best practice and make improvements in how the 

various school districts deliver services.  

 03-23-2018, Eversource Energy re: 2018 Yearly Operational Rights of Way Vegetative 

Management Plan Submittal.  This plan may be viewed on Eversource’s website page --  

www.eversource.com  

 03-22-2018, MassDOT copy of letter to the Town of Washington re: Dalton’s request 

that the state consider instituting a heavy truck ban on Washington Mountain Road.  

This letter refutes the idea that Washington Mountain Road was not built to withstand 

heavy truck traffic.  MassDOT also specifies that the weight restricted bridge, which is 

not structurally deficient, on Route 8 over Shaker Mill Brook is not prioritized for 

replacement within the next five year cycle of MassDOT’s Capital Investment Plan. 

 03-19-2018, Alcoholic Beverages Control Commission notice of hearing to occur on 

April 18th to determine whether KMS INC. d/b/a Becket Country Store violated 

provisions of MGL Chapter 10, Section 33, 961 CMR 2:20 (1) relating to sales of 

Lottery tickets. 

 03-09-2018, State Senator Adam Hinds letter to advise that he agrees to support level 

funding of the State’s PILOT program, and that he recently submitted testimony to the 

Senate Committee on Ways & Means toward this purpose 

 

17. BOS to adjourn the meeting. 

 

 

 

 

http://www.eversource.com/

